
Fulmore, Janice

From: cwa5555@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, October 15, 2016 4:51 PM
To: Statements
Cc: ceo@duke-energy.com; charlierose@pbs.org
Subject: corporate interests are given too much favor in NC !

Dear Commissioners,

It is time to put an end to your commission's unnecessary attempts to encourage Duke Energy to create more air pollution
than it needs to, to generate the public's energy !

WE need more solar energy, not natural gas energy.

Excess methane should be trapped and used in place of natural gas !

Thank you,
Clarence W. Andrews *,r ''er*'fi Office
Durham NC 27707 JHWhs r
citizen of NC
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